
Event: 
Date: 
Time: 
Location: • 

February 28, 2006 
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URGENT 

PARLIAMENTARY SECRETARY TO THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
TO MEET WITH MEDIA 

Peter Van Loan, Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister of Foreign Affairs, will be 
available to meet with media representatives today, February 28, 2006, to discuss the 
death of two Canadian citizens in Cancun, Mexico. 

Media availability 
February 28, 2006 
6:00 p.m. 
Room 2404 
Ministers' Regional Office 
150 King Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 

For more information, please contact: 

Media Relations Office 
Foreign Affairs Canada 
(613) 995-1874 
http://www.international.gc.ca  
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